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School Infrastructure NSW and Public Works are managing the repair and remediation of 
buildings and grounds at Mullumbimby Public School. 

July break construction activities 

Flood remediation work will continue over the July school break from Monday 3 July to Friday 
14 July 2023. 

Work to be undertaken during the July school holidays are: 

 

• General construction works. 

• Installation of a new General Assistant’s shed. 

• Power wash and clean of the roof and solar panels at Block J. 

 

All construction works will be undertaken within the fenced off construction zone.  

 

Work hours will be Monday to Friday 7am to 5pm, and Saturday 7am to 5pm. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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